February 15, 2007

Al Franitza
Planning Administration Manager
Dept. of City Development
Planning Administration
809 N. Broadway
P.O. Box 324
Milwaukee, WI 53201-0324

## Dear Al Franitza:

Our Child Care Center, Esperanza Del Futuro Child Care Center is located at 1818 W. National Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53204.

In efforts to provide the very best care for our children and the families that we serve, we are looking at ways to enhance our Child Care Center. At the present time, we have many parents that are in desperate need of Child Care services after 6:00pm(our current closing time), and our parents who work later hours are forced to seek other child care options due to us closing earlier.

I am writing you to request a minor modification within our child care center. We are currently looking to add 2<sup>nd</sup> shift child care services to our current occupancy permit and state license, to provide our families with the care they need. Our current hours & days of operation are Monday-Friday from 7:00am until 6:00pm. We are looking to amend our current status to have our hours of operation become Monday-Friday from 6:00am until 11:00pm. If our request is granted, all other terms of our current permit/license would remain unchanged.

If there are any questions, concerns or additional information needed, please feel free to contact me at (414) 672-2686

Sincerely,

Taneeka Smith Center Director